
Wednesday Night Jesus Kids 

FBC Yantis, 2023 - 2024 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

First Baptist Church of Yantis is excited to announce that we will once again be offering an 

afterschool program for children in grades K to 5th grade. “Jesus Kids” will be starting on 

Wednesday, August 23, 2023. Jesus Kids will be from 3:30-5:20 each Wednesday. This time block 

is designed to offer your children a safe, healthy Christian environment that will develop the 

mind, body, and spirit. A lite snack/meal will be provided along with supervised, structured 

activities including: Bible study, music, and gym time. 

There are a few ways in which to register your student for our Wednesday Night Programs. You 

can sign up online at www.fbcyantis.com , you can fill out the attached paper and return to the 

church, or sign up during Wednesday Night after school program. Please note, all information on 

the registration form needs to be completed in full. Example: Food allergies… if they have no 

food allergies just put N/A.  Please note, you will also need to fill out a permission slip in order 

for your child to ride the church van to the church on Wednesdays. One copy will be kept at the 

school and one copy will be kept at the church. In addition, all Kindergarteners – 5th grade 

students must ride church van for their safety and protection. No walking across!  

Please note that we’ve added a Code of Conduct to our Wednesday night Jesus Kids.. Please 

keep the code of conduct for future reference, but we added a form for you and your child to 

sign so that we can keep on file. We will need ALL forms signed and turned in for your child to 

attend our program. Please sign all “highlighted” areas.  

With the safety of your child still being top priority, we will be checking in and out each child with 

a time stamp on a roster. Please note that Jesus Kids will end at 5:20, therefore please make 

plans for your child to be picked up promptly in the Family Life Center.  We will not release your 

child to anyone other than those you have listed on the included registration form.  If there are 

any changes about who will be picking up your child, please notify us as soon as possible. 

 Please, please list all people that are allowed to pick up your child/children. We will not take 

phone calls this year, and if the name is not on the list we will not allow the child to leave. We 

will not make allowances this year. This is for your child’s safety, as well as the church’s safety. 

Please, please make sure that all phones numbers are accurate. If your child is sick or there’s an 

emergency we need to be able to reach you. If your phone number happens to change, please 

let us know so we make those changes in our records. I cannot express how important this is!  

Thank you for the trust you have placed in us concerning your child/children. We will do our best 

to care for them. If you have any questions, please contact us at 903-383-2393 

Thank you! 

Kathy Freeman & Shi Cruse 

903-349-2402 or 903-474-4377 

Jesus Kids Directors 2021 – 2024  


